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BERNARDS HEATH INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL
} Autumn Term Newsletter Friday 10th September 2021

Contact us: governors@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk  admin@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk

3 %9 Happy Birthday » -
Filip, Chase, Mila, Eloise, Kaelan, Lewis, Carter, Mrs S Davies
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The first week has brought so many opportunities for learning. We often talk to the children about how to be a
good learner using our Learning Heroes. We have five Learning Heroes, Dog, Duck, Monkey, Bear and Giraffe.
They are represented by soft toys and are visible in each classroom.

Duck Never gives up!
Loves new challenges and tries new things.

Is resilient and keeps on going, even if it'’s really hard.

Dog Doesn’t get distracted.
Says ‘I'm concentrating’ if someone else tries to distract them.
Finishes a task before moving on to something new.

Monkey Asks questions and u_ndergta!nds this is a grgat way tq learn. .
Monkeys know there is definitely no such thing as a silly question!

Bear Bears speak clearly and explain what they are thinking and feeling.
They listen to other people and are excellent team players.
Giraffe Giraffes are proud to be themselves, no matter what.

They understand that we are all unique and special and that there is only one of each of us.
Giraffes also understand that everyone deserves to be treated respectfully.

Rosh Hashanah Following our consultation with parents in the summer,
we are keeping the slick morning ‘conveyor belt' routine
established during the Covid-19 pandemic. It'sa
brilliant way to give the children their independence as

We would like to wish a Happy New Year to well as being an efficient start to the school day.
all of our Jewish Families.

This week in assembly we learnt about the
Jewish New Year.

«Parents and Carers of Year 1 and Year 2 children are
not invited onto the playground until 8.50am

PTA AGM eMitchell and Spencer adults, please keep on walking
Thursday 16th September, 8pm : :
Bernards Heath Infant School after you have hancied y:ur child over to their
eacner

Interested in finding out more about the PTA and «Adults say goodbye at Upper‘ Culver Road gate rather
how you can help raise money and meet new )

people? than walking to classroom doors

Thank you

Everyone is Welcome. Please see the PTA
Newsletter for more information

School Gateway APP

Letters / Emails Sent Home
Y2 Mountfitchet letter

Currently only 63.2% of our parents and
carers are registered. We are aiming for 100%. This is the text

Parent Governor Election and email system we use to communicate with our parents and
Flu Nasal Immunisation Form (FS2-KS2) carers.
PTA September Newsletter . .

P Click here to register. m

Breakfast Club—to book a place click here
Bernards Heath Childcare—to book a place click here



https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/breakfast-club/
https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/cse-after-school-club/
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login

A warm hello from Breakfast club. So lovely to

see so many of you again. We are pleased that REMEMBER, REMEMBER
even more children have joined Breakfast Club

this year.

You might hear from the children attending Thu 16th Sep | 8.00pm | PTA AGM

Breakfast Club that we will continue to:

Y2 Visit to Mountfitchet

e Have continental breakfast (pastries) and a Tue 28th Sep ol
astie

fitness session on Mondays;
e Read stories on Tuesdays and Thursdays -
children are welcome to bring in a book from Thu 7th Oct Y1 Visit to Paradise Wildlife Park
home and we will vote for our favourite;
e Have our mid-week Newsround on

Wednesdays. Children will be able to share their Half Term
exciting news with their friends; Mon 25th Oct—Fri 29th Nov
e Have a celebration on Fridays with hot
chocolate. N\
= Mon 1st Nov Staff Training Day
Wishing everyone a successful school year and School Closed

looking forward to seeing many of you soon.

Mrs Aide Tue 2nd Nov Children Back to School

Click here to book your place on Breakfast Club
Fri 19th Nov FS2 and KS Nasal Spray

Immunisations

Wed 2]st Dec | 1.20pm | End of Term

I f you are unable to bookjflla pl ac
Bernards Heath Childcar.ge, &ra—u—e—ej—n—l—r' 5

showing as fully bookeej’i}'j | ease

contact the school offi ¢

We will arrange additionalffstatfting tn orader
to Increase capacity. 2021 Virtual Virgin Money

London Marathon

i ]
Next week will be Week 3 of our current @ Bernards Heath School

menu. Bringing a home packed lunch? Association has been
Please check it adheres to our policy. three places in the

2
London Marat hon. We h
members of our school
We ar eOpenmation EnScmpkosii|ys. Two <tMrasc hBeirrsc hal |
this means if the Polildéamd €a Cplulsstrt nta0 GUA U N i &

home, they will contac tsawhit hgnvdByhbhard ah
with a report of the i Sdeday 232r ded®beroberf wh
our safeguarding team ij¢coveniling yaudit ot amd¢ & o0
about this and offer arflasepgddt rumad ngi ot fu

be needed from scH|p|PFTA, please show your

motivation for their
them using the I ink b

Please register here for Everbridge Schools
Closure Notification System (ESCNS) - the SED
system we use in the event of school being

closed due to weather or a public emergency.

Clicktonesheow your



https://member.everbridge.net/892807736725489/login
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login
https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/BHINS-Packed-Lunch-Policy-November-20.pdf
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/charity-web/charity/displayCharityCampaignPage.action?campaignId=17758&charityId=1014757

